Dear All,
After four years, tomorrow I will say goodbye to all of you, and move to Florida for personal reasons. I have always received support and encouragement from you, and always learnt something.
I will always cherish this phase of my career as the Deputy Manager, as I have gained lot of knowledge from it and the work experience with all of you has been very satisfying.
I have shared a special bond with all of you and have beautiful memories of the time spent together. I would be more than happy if I can be of help to you or if you wish to visit me in Florida.
As soon as I get settled in Florida, I will send my contact number and address. I wish all of you the very best in both your personal and professional endeavors.
Sincerely,
David Cook

